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Tweed Heads Boat 
Maintenance Facility 

Aerial view of the current Tweed Head Boat Maintenance Facility 

The NSW Government is delivering major improvements to maritime infrastructure 
and facilities to help the boating and wider community safely access, use and 
navigate our rivers and coastal waters. 

Background 
The Tweed River is used by recreational boaters, 
commercial fishing vessels and Maritime related 
tourism operators. The old slipway had been in 
operation since the 1960s and needed replacement to 
meet new operational and environmental standards. 

The new Tweed Heads Boat Maintenance Facility was 
delivered as part of the maritime infrastructure plan. 

Work on the project started in 2021 and we are 
delighted to inform you that the project has been 
completed, and the facility is now available to use by 
the community. 

Commercial fishing vessels, tourism operators and 
local boaters now have the use of the latest in modern 
boating infrastructure on the Tweed River. 
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The new boat maintenance travel lift in action Snapshot of the new travel lift 

Thank you 
We would like to give a big thank you to Tweed 
Heads community for their patience while we have 
delivered this important work. 

The project has delivered 
The new boat maintenance facility has delivered 
the following:�
• New and Improved facilities for boat users with 

new office and storage areas and a 75-tonne boat�
travel lift.�

• Increase safety for users of the boat maintenance 
facility by upgrading services and equipment to 
meet current guidelines. 

• Protect and improve the Tweed Marine Environment 
by upgrading the drainage and wastewater 
treatment system. 

• Increase community access to the Tweed River and 
the use of the boat maintenance facility. 

Contact Us 
If you have any questions on the Tweed Head Boat 
Maintenance Facility:�

1800 955 818 

https://www.transport.nsw.gov.au/ 
projects/current-projects/tweed-heads-
boat-maintenance-facility 

Transport for NSW, Maritime Branch 
33 James Craig Road, Rozelle NSW 2039�

If you need help understanding 
this information, please contact the 
Translating and Interpreting Service 
on 131 450 and ask them to call us 
on 1300 778 928. 

How to book to use the new boat maintenance facility? 
The operator of the facility is GC Marine. GC Marine may be contacted via phone on 02 6516 2209 or via the 
contact form at www.gcboatyards.com.au 
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Privacy Transport for NSW (“TfNSW”) is subject to the Privacy and Personal Information Protection Act 1998 (“PPIP Act”) which requires that we comply with the Information Privacy Principles set out in the PPIP 
Act. All information in correspondence is collected for the sole purpose of assisting in the delivery this project. The information received, including names and addresses of respondents, may be published in 
subsequent documents unless a clear indication is given in the correspondence that all or part of that information is not to be published. Otherwise TfNSW will only disclose your personal information, without your 
consent, if authorised by the law. Your personal information will be held by TfNSW at 33 James Craig Road, Rozelle NSW 2039. You have the right to access and correct the information if you believe that it is 
incorrect. 
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